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DISCLAIMER:   

The Meadview Monitor is an official publication of the 

Meadview Civic Association (MCA), ( a membership 

association), P.O. Box 217, Meadview, AZ 86444. 

(928) 564-2313, Fax (928) 564-2520, or email: 

mca@citlink.net (please put “Meadview Monitor” in the 

subject line.) Notice in the Meadview Monitor is official 

notice of any and all proceedings of the MCA. 

Submissions become the property of The Meadview 

Monitor. We will not publish any letters or ads that are 

unsuitable for this newsletter or for which the MCA be 

held liable. The Board of Governors will make the final 

decisions on those letters, ads and/or articles that are 

printed. All articles must have a by-line. All letters 

must have a name and a traceable address. 

 

WEBSITE: www.mca-az.com 

 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

Ron King….…………..…..President  

Frank Eakins…...1st Vice-President  

Ray Stone……..2nd Vice-President  

Don Jarvis…...…3rd Vice-President  

Kent Barney………….......Treasurer  

Helene Williams……….....Secretary 
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2016 ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

AND ELECTION 

MAY 28, 2016 AT 10:00 AM 

APPLICATIONS FOR OPEN BOARD SEATS 

WILL BE AVAILABLE DECEMBER 1, 2015. 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY 

FEBRUARY 10, 2016 FOR PUBLICATION IN 

THE MARCH/APRIL MONITOR. 

A BIOGRAPHY IS RECOMMENDED. 

RON KING 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER 

The Board of Governors hopes that you have all had a safe and joyful holiday and that 2016 

will be bringing us all a prosperous New Year. 

As an overview of the 2015 year, the MCA had some pool repair projects, and the new 

heating and cooling replacement for the auditorium, which as everyone agrees has made an 

outstanding difference. 

The kitchen has a few small upgrades with two ceiling fans installed and the door to the 

auditorium was cut in half with a small counter top added for better convenience with serving 

people. 

The security cameras were upgraded and one added at the pool for better coverage when 

children are there and two added for the parking lot give our security a 24/7 filming for 

protection on vandalism. 

Unfortunately, the board knows that there will be two projects upcoming in the next year, 

they have been put off for way too long. They are the roof of the whole complex and the 

parking lot where the black top is cracking and the board is concerned that rather just an 

update if it is not fixed soon then there would be a cost of redoing the area from scratch 

which is extremely expensive. 

There are always small things that need upgrading from time to time and we did have to 

upgrade the electrical both in the office and also the auditorium when the heating and air 

was installed. 

The Board of Governors and I have maintained the concept that it is best to keep a solid 

sense of good strong maintenance and our staff have provided that for us over the years. 

I wish to remind you that we have elections in May at our annual meeting and hopefully the 

Board and I can look forward to many of you traveling down for that weekend and meeting 

you. 

May we all look forward to a safe and happy New Year. 

 

 

 

 

Ron King, 

President 

Polls open following the 

conclusion of the meeting 

and close at 2:00 p.m. 
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I. Candidate Eligibility:     
 A slate of candidates, all of whom are members in 
good standing of the Meadview Civic Association, shall be 
selected by a nominating committee. The consent of all 
candidates shall be obtained before placing their names 
on the ballot. At the annual meeting a member present 
may nominate a member for the Board of Governors. No 
write-in candidates shall be accepted unless nominated at 
the annual meeting. No member nominated at the annual 
meeting shall be considered unless the candidate 
consents to serve if elected. The presiding officer shall 
limit nominating speeches from the to one (1) minute 
each. 

II. Who May Vote:     
 Only members in good standing will be eligible to 
vote. To be a member in good standing that all 
association assessments on lots being voted, have been 
paid in full by 2 P.M., THE FRIDAY PRIOR TO THE 

ANNUAL MEETING. 

III. Voting Eligibility:      
 A person eligible to vote in this election must be the 
owner or co-owner of Meadview property which is 
presently being assessed by the Association.  
 One vote only may be cast for each lot so assessed. 
Where a lot or lots are owned by one or more persons, 
only one of the persons names as co-owner may vote for 
any one lot. Only one vote per lot is allowed.      
 You may vote by absentee ballot if unable to attend 
the meeting. You must request your absentee ballot from 
the Secretary of the Board. Carefully follow the 
instructions sent with your ballot(s) and return to the 
Secretary. ABSENTEE BALLOTS MUST BE BY THE 
SECRETARY OF THE ASSOCIATION RECEIVED BY 
THE CLOSE OF THE LAST BUSINESS DAY PRIOR TO 
THE ANNUAL MEETING. 

IV. Verification of Voting Eligibility:   
 Each prospective voter will be required to present 
proper identification prior to receiving the ballot(s) for 
voting. Association records will be checked to verify that 
such person is a member in good standing. Each 
prospective voter will then be given the specific number of 
ballots, one for each member lot, and will then cast his/her 
ballot(s) immediately after verification.  
 Voting hours shall be from the conclusion of the 
annual meeting to 2:00 p.m.    
 There shall be no electioneering within one hundred 
(100) yards of the polling place. 

V. Ballots for Voting: Subsequent to verification of eligibility 
to vote, members will be given one (1) ballot for each lot 
for which he/she is authorized to cast a vote. Members, 
after verification of eligibility to vote, and receiving the 
ballot(s) shall proceed to vote and deposit said ballot(s) in 
the ballot box within ten (10) minutes. A member voting for 
more than ten (10) ballots shall have multiples of ten (10) 
minutes for each ten (10) ballots being voted. 

VI. Voting Procedures:     
 A. In accordance with the desires of the majority of 
the Association members as expressed at the May 28, 
1988 meeting and at the prerogative of the present Board 

of Governors as authorized in Article III, Section I of the 
By-Laws of the Association, the number of persons to sit 
on the Board of Governors shall be seven (7).  
 B. Place an “X” in the box beside the name of each 
candidate you wish to vote for. On all propositions, place 
an “X” in the appropriate box. On all proposed By-Laws 
changes mark an “X” in the appropriate box.  C. 
Fold your ballot and deposit in the ballot box provided. 
                     NOTE: Voting for 
more candidates than seats available will invalidate the 
ballot. 

VII. Ballot Counting:     
 A. After all the ballots have been cast, the Election 
Committee will open the ballot box and proceed to count 
and record the votes.     
 B. To verify proper performance in all aspects of the 
election, the election will be monitored by appointed 
Association members. 

VIII. Installation of Officers:    
 A. Immediately after the determination of names of 
the winning candidates, the newly elected members will 
assume their positions on the Board.    
 B. In accordance with Article III of the Association By-
Laws, the Board members will be elect executive officers 
from their owns ranks. The executive officers of the 
Association shall be President, Vice-President, Secretary, 
Assistant Secretary, Treasurer, and Assistant Treasurer.
       C. 
This Board of Governors shall manage and control the 
business affairs of the Association in accordance with the 
terms and conditions of the Articles of Incorporation and 
the By-Laws of the Association. 

IX. Voting by Absentee Ballot:   
 Members can request an absentee ballot, one for 
each lot on which an assessment is paid, which will list the 
slate of candidate dates, Propositions, and the proposed 
By-Law changes. The request form for absentee ballots 
should be filled in and mailed to:       
  Secretary     
   Meadview Civic Association              
  P.O. Box 217       
  Meadview, AZ 86444   
 Upon receipt of the request form, eligibility and 
number of votes entitled to be cast will be determined. 
The ballot(s) will be mailed to the requester with a return 
envelope addressed to the Secretary of the Board. After 
indicating your choice of candidates and By-Law changes, 
seal the ballot(s) in the envelope addressed to the 
Secretary. Walk-in Absentee ballots will be accepted until, 
2 P.M., THE FRIDAY PRIOR TO THE ANUUAL 
MEETING. Absentee Ballots received after THE FRIDAY 
PRIOR TO THE ANNUAL MEETING mail pick-up, will be 
invalid.     
 Upon receipt the sealed envelope with the absentee 
ballot showing the Bar Code of the voter shall be logged in 
and placed in a locked ballot box. On election Day, the 
Election Committee will remove the ballot from the 
envelope for counting purposes. 

Special Notice to ALL MCA Members Legal Notice of Election 
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A BIMONTHLY PUBLICATION 

ADVERTISEMENT RATES PER ISSUE 

AND ANNUALLY 

Business Card - $6 per issue or $36 per year. 

1/4 Page - $10 per issue or $60 per year. 

Half Page - $20 per issue or $120 per year. 

Full Page - $40 per issue or $240 per year. 

Please make check payable to Meadview Civic 

Association, Place your ad with payment in the 

mail to: P.O. 217 Meadview, AZ 86444. 

The MCA  reserves the right to edit or refuse ads 

or submissions. 

Sorry, no refunds for cancellations. 

NOTE: All ads must be paid in advance. 

As a courtesy to our advertisers we will include 

your advertisement on a business with a link to 

your website. 

Meadview Lake Motel 

WHERE LAKE MEAD MEETS THE GRAND 

CANYON 

(928) 564-2343 

ALL QUEEN SIZE BEDS 

REFRIGERATORS   

COLOR TV     

NEW UNITS            

LARGE ROOMS       

AIR CONDITIONING 

OWNER              

VIRGINIA PAGANO 

MANAGER          

MARY ALLSMAN 

30205 N. ESCALANTE BLVD 

MEADVIEW, AZ 86444 

928-234-2020 

760-777-3533 

SPRAY FOAM ROOFING 

Recoating Contractor AMC 
Spray Foam Insulation 

Discount 

URETHANE-FOAM-ROOFING 

FLAT ROOF SPECIALIST 

      Recoating & Repair                                 

    Elastomeric Roof Coating                  

New Construction       Flat Roofs                    

 Insulation   Metal Buildings              

Re-Roofing          Mobile Homes 

Lic # 255400 

WE HAVE SENT AN UPDATED FORM FOR 

UPDATED INFORMATION FOR THE GROUPS 

AND ORGANIZATIONS USING THE MCA. ON 

THE IS UPDATED FORM WE ADDED THE 

FOLLOWING SENTENCE. 

 

 

*PER POLICIES AND PROCEDURES ALL 

RECOGNIZED ORGANIZATIONS AND 

GROUPS ARE DEPOSIT EXEMPT. 

 

 

WHEN WE SENT OUT THE FORM FOR 

UPDATED INFORMATION IT WAS ONLY 

INTENDED FOR UPDATED INFORMATION, 

NOT FOR THE $50.00 DEPOSIT FROM THE 

GROUPS AND ORGANIZATIONS THAT USE 

THE FACILITY ON A REGULAR BASIS. 
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COM 

  

 Pastor John Mulvihill of the Community Church introduced the newly appointed Baptist 

Church Pastor, Jack Schoethaler. Pastor Jack have us a short overview of his resume and 

he mentioned that the Meadview Christian Academy, which holds classes at the church, now 

has twelve students doing their schooling using the internet and three instructors. 

 Speakers for November included Rhoda Barr and Todd Davidson. Rhoda Barr, from 

the KRMC Hospice, gave a detailed presentation on what services are available in Kingman. 

These include the Hospice home, which provides a home away from home for those patients 

who have no one to care for them or who need 24/7 nursing care; general health care, day 

care to relieve the  home caregiver for a day and counseling for the patient and the home 

caregiver. 

 Todd Davidson, Mohave County Deputy with the ERACE ( Environmental Rural Area 

Cleanup Enforcement) division of the Sheriff’s department, spoke about investigating illegal 

dump sites in Mohave County. The county square mileage is over 13,000 and he had only 3 

staff members so if you call to report a dump site, it may be a couple of days before the staff 

will be out to check this illegal site, but, they will contact you and will check out the site to 

find the identity of the culprits. 

 

 In December Sheriff Jim McCabe presented a very well researched power point on the 

budget for the Mohave County Sheriff’s Department. The audience of 68 were very 

interested and McCabe provided answers to many questions. McCabe also provided a 

comprehensive list of requirements we, as 2016 voters, should be looking for in a new 

Sheriff. He will not be running for the office but will retire on December 31, 2016 after serving 

over 30 years in the Mohave County Sheriff’s Dept., Search and Rescue and starting the 

DARE program in the county schools. 

 The second speaker was Mt. Tipton Elementary Principal, Deb Warren. She 

mentioned a number of Meadview residents and businesses who have generously donated 

their time, effort and money to help the students in Mt. Tipton. She mentioned the gift Tree, 

the money received from different bake sales, lunches and breakfasts during this past year. 

Money from the food sales at the Community Church during the November Craft Sale will go 

to help build the Desert Tortoise Sanctuary/Habitat which will be located at the school. Two 

residents will be providing craft instructions and material for students at their Winter 

Wonderland. 

 Ann Tribly from United Blood Services and Mary Lee Beck, NP, from our KRMC Clinic 

will be our Main Speakers. Tribly will be setting up blood donation clinic date here in 

Meadview probably in February. Our KRMC Clinic will be offering blood pressure and 

glucose testing at the January meeting. Everyone urge to attend. Meeting is at 10, cookies 

and coffee available by 9:45.  

By Suzann Newell 
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 Events Calendars 

Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays Fridays Saturdays 

Body         

Conditioning 

8 am 

Meets in 

Auditorium 

Quail 

10 am 

3rd Tues. of each 

month 

Dark June, July & 

Aug! 

Body                

Conditioning 

8 am 

Meets in Auditorium 

C.O.M. 

10 am 

1st Thurs. of each 

month.  

Dark June, July & 

Aug! 

Body          

Conditioning 

8 am 

Meets in Auditorium 

Potlucks 

3rd Sat of each 

month-various times 

No Potlucks Dec & 

May. Check out the 

Schedule in the 

Splash Dance 

9 am 

Meets in Pool 

June, July & Aug 

Crafty  Ladies 

1 pm 

Meets in Classroom 

Splash Dance 

9 am 

Meets in Pool 

June, July & Aug 

Red Hat Society 

10 am 

3rd Thurs. each 

month 

Splash Dance 

9 am 

Meets in Pool 

June, July & Aug 

Membership 

Meeting 

10 am 

4th Sat. of each 

Sit & be fit 

10:15 am 

Sept-May 8th only 

Meets in 

Auditorium 

Bingo 

6:30 pm 

Dark June, July & 

Aug! 

Meets in Auditorium 

Sit & be fit 

10:15 am 

Sept-May 8th only 

Meets in Auditorium 

 Sit & be fit 

10:15 am 

Sept-May 8th only 

Meets in Auditorium 

Meadview 

Ridgeriders ATV 

Club                     

9 am 

1st Sat. of each 

End of the Line 

Dancers 

6 pm 

Meets in 

 Explorers 

6:30 pm 

2nd Wed. of each 

month 

 Bingo 

1 pm 

Meets in Auditorium 

 

JOIN US FOR SPLASH DANCE OR A COOL SWIM WHENEVER YOU PLEASE!                

These functions & times may change, but if you have questions, please check with each group. 
LIBRARY NEWS                By Chris Salinsky 

 The Friends of the Meadview Library had a great year because we celebrated the opening of our new meeting 

room. To add quietness and beauty, Linda Boyden and the Red, White and Blue Quilters have been displaying their 

quilts. We welcome Libby Maaske who has offered to show some of her lovely puffed quilts. Please visit the extension 

room to see these wonderful quilts. Our membership drive starts this year at the first meeting which will January 15th at 

10 a.m. We welcome everyone and a single membership is only $3 or $5 for a family. The dues help support literacy 

and the library. Already, we have three new members. The elected officers for 2016 are Nancy Hussey-President, Chris 

Salinsky-Vice-President, Steve Berg-Secretary, and Fran Welch-Treasurer. We thank Lois Fullmer for her many 

dedicated years of support and for serving as President and as Secretary of the Friends. She was very involved in 

getting our library off of Pueblo Street and into the Meadview Library building that we have now. She was a volunteer at 

the library for many years. She suggested many fundraising activities and worked behind the scenes to help us reach 

our goals. Lois, you are appreciated.  

 It was reported that our circulation of books has tripled and attendance has doubled! Many children, teens and 

adults are taking classes online. Tonia, the Meadview Library Representative, goes the extra mile to help these 

students get the books they need. Some children don’t have a computer and they need books to read for book reports. 

If anyone can contribute some young readers, please let Tonia know. The Friends will discuss this issue and the 

February Sweet Treat Festival at our meeting in January. 

 The Kingman Library District will be offering Children and Adult programs this year. Mark your calendar for 

January 8th and 9th at 10 a.m. for the LEGO CLUB. The children and teens will be building LEGOS, so bring your 

imagination and creativity and the blocks will be supplied. 

 Don’ t forget, you can get more information on the AZ. Library Database Collection Services, you can get a 

library card and PIN number at the Meadview Library or any local Mohave County Library. Some of the services are 

student resouces, science, history, biography, National Geographic, kid’s activities and many more. The Meadview 

Library hours are Tuesday, Thursday and Satyrday, 10 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
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Friends of the Arizona Joshua Tree 

Forest 

By Charlene Farris 

NAME CHANGE 

After much discussion among our board 

members, we have decided to change the 

name of our group to Friends of the 

Arizona Joshua Tree Forest. This change 

is due to the comments from many 

people in and out of the state regarding 

confusion about which Joshua Tree 

Forest we are representing. We will now 

be using the name “Arizona Joshua Tree 

Forest located on the Grapevine Mesa”. 

 

LAND DONATION 

We were pleased to accept a land 

donation of 5 acres from supporters of 

The Arizona Joshua Tree Forest. We 

closed escrow on the 5 acres the last of 

March. The land lies within the forest 

boundaries and is located in a section of 

private land south of Diamond Bar Road 

and about a mile west of Grand Canyon 

West Ranch. Our many thanks to Bob 

Damboski and Fran Hardy for their 

generous donation. We are always 

interested in land donation within the 

forest. If you have an interest or know 

someone that has and interest in 

donating land to our organization, please 

contact us at info@joshuatreeforest.org. 

 

ILLEGAL SHOOTING RANGE 

While monitoring the Forest within the 

National Natural Landmark (NNL) we 

came across what appeared to be an 

illegal shooting range, with large painted 

targets on rock outcroppings and bullet 

holes in the rocks. We contacted BLM 

law enforcement officers. After further 

site inspection it was determined we 

would remove the targets and trash at the 

BLM’s direction. The target site has 

been cleaned up. We will continue to 

monitor the site. Should you see any 

such disturbance in the forest, please 

contact us. 

 

RENDEZVOUS 

Over the weekend of March 13-15 our 

entire board traveled to La Cruces, New 

Mexico for the 2015 Friends Network 

Rendezvous. This gathering of Friends 

groups from all over the Southwest is 

sponsored by the Conservation Lands 

Foundation. We participated in many 

seminars to learn more about how to 

effectively protect our unique Arizona 

Joshua Tree Forest. We met many new 

people who encouraged and energized us 

with new ideas. We also participated in 

an amazing hike in the newly designed 

Organ Mountain Desert Peaks National 

Monument. Great weekend all around! 

 

KIOSK 

On June 30, 2015 the Friends teamed up 

with BLM to install a 2-sided kiosk near 

the intersection of Pierce Ferry and 

Diamond Bar Roads. We have placed 

many informative posters in the kiosk 

which include information on the plants 

and animals in the forest, history of the 

area and local maps. The bridge has been 

installed and makes the kiosk accessible. 

Please take the time to visit the kiosk site 

and spread the word! 

 

FOREST SURVEILLANCE 

Last spring come of our members 

noticed that one of the tour company 

vehicles was illegally using a road 

through the National Natural Landmark 

(NNL) section of our Arizona Joshua 

Tree Forest. Commercial enterprises 

cannot use public lands without a permit. 

The Kingman BLM Law  Enforcement 

officer, Carrie Wostal, determined that 

no permit was in place, so she scheduled 

time for on-site surveillance of the road 

in question. Some of our board members 

volunteered to help with her efforts. 

After many hours of watching the road 

over several days, we finally observed 

one of the tour vehicles in the forest, so 

Officer Wostal stopped and spoke to the 

driver. The driver did not have a permit 

in the vehicle. She contacted the tour 

company owner and resolved the issue. 

We have continued to monitor the forest 

and have not seen any of the tour 

vehicles in the NNL. 

 

STRATEGIC PLANNING SESSIONS 

To become more efficient in our efforts, 

our board decided to use grant funds to 

hire a strategic planner. Our goals for 

this process were to develop a plan 

which included mission and value 

statements, three year goals and 

objectives for activities and projects, and 

charts with specific tasks assigned to 

each of us. Our board met by 

teleconference with Susie Amundson, 

Wise at Work company, for three 

sessions in August and September. We 

accomplished all of our goals during 

these sessions and are currently 

implementing our new and very 

organized plan. We are looking forward 

to much success in the coming year. 

 

WAYS TO HELP 

We need help with some projects/

activities and we would greatly value 

your gift of time in the following ways. 

Please let us know if you can volunteer 

for: 

1. GPS locations 

2. Trash pick-up 

3. Membership communications 

4. Writing articles for the COM 

newsletter and Monitor. 

5. Writing newsletters 

6. Monitoring in the Forest 
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PLEASE LET US KNOW WHEN YOU 

MOVE!! WE NEED YOUR NEW ADDRESS!! 

 

We have provided an address update form on 

the last page of this Meadview Monitor issue. 

Just fill it out and mail it to us. 

 ATTENTION!!!      

On the second Saturday of every month the MCA 

holds a Member’s Meeting available to all MCA 

members. 

Please come join us and join in on the meeting. 

REMEMBER -  The Second Saturday of Every 

Month at 9:00 a.m. 

2016 PROPOSED BUDGET 

 

Total Income           $ 150,829.87 

Administrative              $ 6,301.60 

Office Expenses               $ 11,433.90 

Vending Machine Supplies        $ 400.00 

Monitor Printing              $ 1,000.00 

Insurance                $ 6,631.48 

Accounting Fees          $ 650.00 

Facility Maintenance             $ 4,308.33 

  Pool Supplies              $ 1,069.48 

Activities                $ 2,000.00 

Payroll & Taxes            $ 98,035.08 

Utilities             +      $ 19,000.00 

TOTAL                          $ 150.829.87 
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TAD’S AUTO & MARINE SERVICE & REPAIR  
ASE Certified Mechanic  
A/C Tune ups 
Brakes 
Suspension Computer Diagnostics  
Tire Repair 

TAD’S BOAT & RV STORAGE 
Covered and Uncovered  
24 ft. TO 36 ft. Covered   

ANY SIZE Uncovered  
24-Hour Access  

Gate Code to Entry  

EXPLORERS/OVER the HILL HIKERS 
 

In early November we did a really wild and exciting 4X4 trip up Hell’s Canyon.  The mountain 

had been hit by heavy rains and the road was all but washed away. Huge rocks and caved 

off in steep chasms made for surprising problems around every curve. The next week we 

gathered at the picnic area above South Cove Boat Ramp and had a pot luck picnic.  

 

In December, we drove another wild and exciting back country road into Secret Pass. That 

road, in the last seven years, has deteriorated into a jumble of boulders, chasms, and 

disappearing road. We did reach the creek and hiked down to the steep drop off that, if you 

look hard enough, you look hard enough you can see Bullhead City. This pass was used in 

the mid-1800’s for wagon loads of gold ore to be off-loaded into ships on the Colorado River 

to be carried either to England or San Francisco. Next, we drove down the road to hunt for 

the entrance to Hidden Arch, and we found it! The view from the open side of the arch 

covers all of Golden Valley, across to Mineral Park and Chloride and east to Coyote Pass. 

 

The group hiked in Grapevine Wash where the cliffs and the sandstone spires along the way 

make for an enjoyable day in the sun. We held our annual Christmas Pot Luck Dinner and 

mad plans for a December 18th trip that will be a hike behind the Mitten Mountain north of 

Dolan into the Antelope Canyon Wilderness area. We will leave Meadview Time at 9 a.m. 

On December 21st, the Dolan Trail Group invited us to join them in the opening of their 

various trails into the Needles and Mitten area. A January 8th trip will leave the MCA at 10 

a.m. to drive down Grapevine Wash then hike up the canyon to Grapevine Springs. We will 

set a trip to visit the Ostrich Ranch north of Dolan with a drive to Grand Canyon Western 

Ranch for lunch.   

 

Come join us at our regular meetings, the second Wednesday of each month, 6:30 p.m. in 

the MCA Auditorium. We do not have dues, nor officers and everyone gets to offer hikes and 

trips for us to consider. 

 

By Suzann Newell 

27070 N. PIERCE FERRY ROAD 
MEADVIEW, AZ 86444 

1-928-564-2855 
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EXPLORERS 

C.O.M. 

END OF THE LINE DANCERS 

ACTIVITIES SUPPORTED BY THE MEADVIEW CIVIC ASSOCIATION 

ALL OF THESE ACTIVITIES ARE SUPPORTED BY THE MCA.    

MOST ORIGINATED BY HOLDING THEIR FORMATION MEETINGS AT 

THE FACILITY, AND MOST STILL HOLD THEIR REGULAR 

MEETINGS HERE TO THIS DAY. 

MEADVIEW   

CIVIC               

ASSOCIATION 
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MEADVIEW COMMUNITY CHURCH 
 

This is our regular schedule of services:                 

Sunday:   Sunday School at 9:45 and Morning Worship at 10:45 with the  

   observance of Holy Communion the 1
st
 Sunday of each month.                           

Wednesday:  Midweek Bible Study & Prayer Service at 6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study on 

   the 1
st 

 & 3
rd 

 Wednesdays at 10:00 a.m.        

Friday:   Choir Practice at 6:30 p.m. Men’s Breakfast will take place on the  

   Tuesdays of January 12th, February 9th and March 8th at 8:00 a.m. in 

   our fellowship hall. 

 

Our Monthly potluck lunch usually follows the morning worship service on the 3
rd

 Sunday of 

each month. We want all of our friends and neighbors to know that they are always welcome 

to worship with us at Meadview Community Church. 

 

Pastor John Mulvihill 

564-2411 

UPCOMING EVENTS  FOR 2016 

February 13th, Valentines Day Pot Luck; May 7th, Cinco De Mayo Band 

Party; May 28th, Memorial Day Weekend Band Party; July 1st, 4th of 

July Weekend Band Party; July 2nd, 4th of July Weekend Band Party; 

September 3rd, Labor Day Band Party; October 29th, Halloween 

Costume Band Party; November 12th, Thanksgiving Pot Luck Dinner; December 10th, 

Christmas Sweater Karaoke Party; December 31st, New Years Eve Band Party 

290 E. Meadview Blvd, Meadview, AZ 86444  (928) 564-2100 
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Sunday:          9:45 a.m. -  Sunday School        

  11:00 a.m. - Worship Service                 

Monday:      10:00 a.m. -  Women’s Bible Study, the 1st and 3rd weeks of each month. (MBC, 

    Fellowship Hall)                    

Tuesday:    2:00 p.m. -  Cottage Prayer (Ann Woods Home, 200 coral Isle Dr.)       

Wednesday:  3:00 p.m. -  Men’s Bible Study (MBC, Classroom Bldg.)        

Thursday:     5:00 p.m. -  Bible Study/Prayer Meeting (MBC, Classroom Bldg.)           

Friday:         11:30 a.m. -  Meadview Christian Academy - BBQ Pot Luck Lunch (MBC, Fellowship 

   Hall) 

Saturday:   9:00a.m. -  Men’s Breakfast, the 2nd Saturday of each month.            

 

SPECIAL EVENTS:  Dec. 13th - Pot Luck Christmas Dinner.  

    Dec. 24th - Christmas Eve Services. 

MEADVIEW BAPTIST CHURCH 

www.meadviewbaptist.com 564-2341 

Wade Hammond    By Pastor Jack Schoenthaler 

 

Wade is an Award Winning Christian Nashville recording artist/song writer, 2015 INSPIRATIONAL 

COUNTRY MUSIC MALE VOCALIST OF THE YEAR. His music can be heard on PANDORA, 

Christian, Country, Sirus/XM, Spotify, Jango, Radio Airplay and many other internet radio stations. 

Wade has been in full time ministry for nineteen years. Traveling the US to follow the passion for 

reaching people for Jesus Christ. 

As a Nashville recording artist/song writer, Wade, is promoted by HMG Nashville. He had just 

released his 9th album called Come Home, Country Blues Hymns. His Come Home Tour kicked off 

on the west coast in CA, NV UT and AZ for 3 months. “BITTER HARVEST” recorded by Wade 

Hammond hit No. 1 on the July 2012 Power Source Official Charts of the Inspirational Country 

Music Association. Songwriters are Eddie Burton and Tommy Dennis. “I’LL STAND UP FOR THE 

CROSS” recorded by Wade Hammond written by Avery Michaels hit No. 1 on the March 2013  

Power Source Official Charts of the Inspirational Country Music Association. 2014 had Wade in the 

Mainstream Country Charts at No. 12 with “SHE LOVES ME LORD” written by Eddie Burton and 

Tommy Dennis. March 2015 Wade released “DON’T FORGET TO PRAY” written by Avery Michaels 

and earned the No. 1 spot on the Inspirational Music Charts in September. 

MEADVIEW CHRISTIAN ACADEMY  

The Baptist Church is excited too announced our facilitating the Meadview Christian Academy.  

We think it’s safe to say this is the first school in Meadview’s history. Using K-12 school curriculum, 

approved by the Arizona Public School System, our aim is to provide quality education in a 

wholesome environment for all the children of Meadview, In our early stage of development, our 

population is varying between 5 to 10 students. 

We invited all to come to our cook-out pot luck every Friday at 11:30. Bring a dish and get 

acquainted, we’d love to see you! For more information we urge you to contact Neil Baker at 564-

2228. 
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Meadview Civic Association 

P.O. 217 

Meadview, AZ 86444 

MEADVIEW CIVIC ASSOCIATION, INC. 

NAME:        DATE:  

LOT #S:    

ADDRESS & PHONE NUMBER UPDATE! 

 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

 

CITY, STATE & ZIP CODE: 

 

PHONE #: 

ALT. PHONE #: 


